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JULY ACLA LUNCHEON: BRIAN WHITE OF RADIO
STATION 2UE TO SPEAK

This Bulletin is the Australian Com­
munications Law Association's official 
journal- However, contributions from 
non-members alike are welcomed.

In April ACLA held a cocktail party 
to welcome the new chairman of the Aust­
ralian Broadcasting Tribunal, Ms Dierdre 
O'Connor. This function was highly 
successful.

In June a luncheon was organised in 
the Menzies Hotel in Sydney at which Mr 
Ron Brown, the Executive Director of SBS 
television spoke about the aftermath of 
the Connor Report on the SBS.

Another luncheon is presently being 
organised for July, at which the speaker 
will be Mr Brian White, Managing Director 
of radio station 2UE, discussing radio 
networking. The venue will be the Menzies 
Hotel in Sydney. Inquiries should be 
addressed to Ros Gonczi on 660-1645. ACLA 
members will shortly receive notice of 
this luncheon.
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